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Review of Retained Provisions of the Consumer Credit Act 1974 
 



 
 
 
Q1: Do you agree that the review should focus on particular retained CCA provisions? 
Accepting that it is within your remit to review those provisions with which you are associated 
CTSI do think the review should regard those provisions within the context of the credit market 
of today. 
 
Q2: What should be the main criteria for prioritising provisions for review? 
If there is to be prioritisation then those matters that directly affect consumers should be 
prioritised.  For example the 1974 Act was amended by the 2006 Act to provide (inter alia) 
power to the Court to reopen a credit bargain where it was unfair to the consumer.  One reason 
why CTSI hope for updated legislation is due to anomalies in the law on different types of 
agreement.  For example, a debtor with outstanding finance on a second hand car is better 
protected under conditional sale or hire purchase than under Bills of Sale legislation.  If provision 
was equalised, a debtor would not have his car repossessed under a Bills of Sale agreement 
without a Court order.  He would then have access to the 2006 Act additional remedy.  In 
comparison, at present the car would be repossessed and put into a car auction before he is 
able to act. 
 
Q3: Are there particular provisions that you would include or exclude from reviewing, and 
why? 
No 
 
Q4: Do you agree that the review should not extend more broadly, other than where 
necessary? 
For the reasons 


